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Subject: Authorize an Intermunicipal Agreement with the Town of Greece for Police Tactical Team
Cooperation with the Monroe County Sheriff’s Office

Honorable Legislators:
This matter is being referred to Your Honorable Body at the request of Sheriff Todd K. Baxter.

I recommend that Your Honorable Body authorize an intermunicipal agreement with the Town of Greece
for police tactical team cooperation with the Monroe County Sheriff’s Office to formalize a relationship between the
Greece Police Department and Monroe County Sheriff’s Office SWAT units for the period of August 13, 2025
through August 12, 2028, with the option to renew for three (3) additional one-year terms.

This agreement will provide for more efficient utilization of law enforcement resources and services,
making tactical team resources available to each participating entity from the other participating entity in the event
of an emergency, and eliminate the need to follow the formal procedure set forth in General Municipal Law §209-m
to request assistance from the other party in the form of personnel or equipment.

The specific legislative action required is to authorize the County Executive, or his designee, to enter into
an intermunicipal agreement, and any amendments thereto, with the Town of Greece for police tactical team
cooperation with the Monroe County Sheriff’s Office for the period of August 13, 2025 through August 12, 2028,
with the option to renew for three (3) additional one-year terms.

This action is a Type 1l Action pursuant to 6 NYCRR § 617.5(c)(26) (“routine or continuing agency
administration and management, not included new programs or major reordering of priorities that may affect the

environment”) and is not subject to further review under the State Environmental Quality Review Act.

This intermunicipal agreement will have no impact on the revenues or expenditures in the current Monroe
County budget.

I recommend that this matter be referred to the appropriate committee(s) for favorable action by Your
Honorable Body.
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Monroe County Executive
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